Planning application comment was submitted on the23 August 2023 16:01 PM
The following is a comment on application P230457/F by Linda Sparrey

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Furthercto my previous objection to this development, | have studied to renewed plans, and apart
from sone boundary changes and additional chimneys to the properties, there has been very little change to this
PROPQOSED development.

My previous comments stand. It is in a conservation area, which is protected BY LAW. The access roads are
totally unsuitable, unviable, and would be dangerous for pedestrians and horse riders. There will also be a
devastating impact on the widlife and ecosystem in a pristine meadow and AONB.

The sewage system cannot cope with the houses already in the village and raw sewage is being discharged into
Cradley Brook (1300 hours). There is a 66 bed care home being built as we speak in the village which will also
impact on this, and on our already overstretched services, school, and G.P. surgery.

The residents of Colwall have overwhelmingly objected to this PROPOSED development and our views should
be respected.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Linda

Last name: Sparrey

Postcode: WR13 6QQ

Address: ORCHARD HOUSE, 7 BROADWOOD DRIVE, COLWALL
Colwall Malvern

Herefordshire
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: It should NOT be approved under any circumstances.
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=230457

Form reference: FS-Case-541524931



